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Welcome to our March newsletter and the season of Lent.  

Lent started in the half term holidays on Ash Wednesday. Across 

school you’ll see purple cloths and displays showing we are in the 

Season of Lent – a time of preparing for Easter. 

In school the children will be set a Lenten Challenge each week, 

encouraging them to do something extra or think of others more. 

Our first challenge is to collect money to help out a charity. The 

children have chosen Cancer Research as our charity – all the 

money donated over the next couple of weeks will be sent to them. 

We are asking for any unwanted loose change – there is a 

collection tin in the school hall. 

Pre-Loved Uniform  

We have a lot of uniform that has very kindly been donated to school. Jumpers, cardigans, T-shirts and 

some trousers and skirts. We’ve even some coats.  

On Tuesday and Wednesday next week we’ll have these ‘pre-loved’ uniform out in the school hall from 

3.00pm. Everyone is welcome to come along and see if you could use any of the items.  

After School and Breakfast Club 

Please remember there is a charge £1 per session for clubs, this can be paid on Scopay or in cash.  

Please try to keep up to date with your payments.  

Attendance  

We are still working really hard to improve school attendance. We know children do catch bugs at this time of year 

but our attendance figures are lower than in previous years. 

 If your child is unwell and not able to come to school, please contact school either by phone, message on Dojo (to 

Miss Sands) or email office@stwilfrids.bhcet.org.uk . 

 

Our school target is to have attendance of at least 95%, by the middle of February our figure was 92.5%. 

Here are the attendance figures for each class for the last term.  

Attendance up to end of December –school target is 95% 

Reception 78.5% 

Year 1 93.4% 

Year 2 91.8% 

Year 3 92.9% 

Year 4 92.4% 

Year 5 93.1% 

Year 6 92.5% 

Well done to Year 1 who’s attendance is slightly better than 
the other classes.         

 

READING AT HOME 

The pupils need to read at home aswell as in school.  
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Punctuality 

 The school day begins at 9am and all pupils must be in by this time sadly over the Autumn term 361 times, 

pupils have arrived after 9 o’clock. If they are late they miss the start of lessons and essential teaching. 

Please ensure your child is in school by 9am 

 

Contact Details 

Please ensure we have up to date phone and email contacts. If they change please inform school, thanks. 

Advice for parents or online gaming attached to this newsletter. 

Diary Dates 

Friday 10th-Sunday 12th March Year 5 Outward Bound Residential 

Wednesday 15th & Thursday 
16th March 

Next days of planned teacher strike action 

Friday 17th March Comic Relief – Red Nose Day 
Year 1 trip to Souter Lighthouse 

22nd    & 23rd March  Parents Evenings – information on appointments will be sent 
out next week. 

20th – 24th March  Safety Week 

Thursday 30th March Easter Disco – more details closer to the time. 

Friday 31st March Last Day of term 

Monday 17th April  School reopens for Summer term 

 

Clothes Collection Box 

Anyone having a Spring clean, drop any unwanted clothes in the collection box at the school gates. The items are 

recycled and we receive money for school fund. 

Class Dojo 

We use Class dojo for messages, reminders, class information and celebrations. If you are unable to access it please 

contact school.   

Hot Chocolate Friday   

Anyone who is interested 50p for hot chocolate and a biscuit each Friday. 

 

Nursery Places 

Is your child 3 years old and ready to start nursery – or do you have friends or family 
looking for a nursery place -we have nursery places available. 
In nursery we nurture and enrich each unique, individual child through playful experiences 
in a warm, safe, fun and caring environment! 
We offer 15 hour sessions which run each morning from 8.45am - 11.45am or an 

afternoon session each day from 12.15pm -3.15pm. Your child’s 15 hours can be taken at the beginning or end 
of the school.  
We also offer 30 hour sessions for those entitled which allows your child to attend Monday to Friday for the 
school day, term time only. 
If you have a child of nursery age or know anyone who would be interested in their child attending please go to 
the main school office to complete an application form. 
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Well done to everyone who dressed up today for our World Book Day celebrations. We had so many 
words around school. The Potato decorating has been brilliant as always. 

 

 

 

   

  

HAPPY WORLD 
BOOK DAY 

 
2023 
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